
Dear [Donor's Name], 

As we reflect on another year of impactful broadcasting, we are filled with gratitude for your 

unwavering support of [Your Public Broadcasting Station]. Your contributions have allowed us 

to provide quality programming that informs, inspires, and connects our community. 

This year, we reached milestones that would not have been possible without you. [Insert specific 

achievements, such as audience growth, new programs, or community initiatives.] However, to 

continue delivering the trusted news, educational content, and arts programming you love, we 

need your help again. 

Your generous donations make a significant difference. Just a few dollars each month can ensure 

we have the resources necessary to expand our offerings and enhance our community outreach. 

As we embark on another year, we invite you to consider making a donation to [Your Public 

Broadcasting Station] during our Annual Appeal. Every contribution, no matter the size, supports 

our mission and strengthens our community. 

Thank you for believing in the power of public broadcasting. Together, we can continue to bring 

the stories and voices that matter most to [Your City/Community]. To make your contribution, 

please visit [Donation Link] or call us at [Phone Number]. 

With gratitude and warm wishes, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Public Broadcasting Station]  

[Contact Information] 


